
BOROUGH OF ROOSEVELT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 2, 2019 has been canceled. 

The next Planning Board meeting is scheduled to take place on Tuesday, August 6, 

2019, at 7:00 PM in the meeting room at Borough Hall located at 33 North Rochdale 

Avenue. 
 

Kim Cuiffo 

Board Secretary 
 


